
 

16 May 2022 
 
 

Dear families/carers, 
 

Re: Year 10 Personal Learning Plan (PLP) - roundtable discussion event 
 
On Tuesday 31 May 2022, our year 10 students will be required to attend a prescheduled 
appointment, to present their PLP Task#4 – Roundtable discussion reflection. We invite family 
members and/or friends to join their young person and enjoy hearing how they have personally 
grown in the last semester.  
 
On the day, students and families attend a 15-minute appointment, where the student 
completes a five-minute presentation. Students will use a PowerPoint, or similar digital 
presentation, to demonstrate their progress and will be assessed against three standards, 
specified by the South Australian Certificate of Education (SACE). We will also ask 
families/friends to provide some feedback through a comment sheet provided.  
 
We ask that students arrive five minutes before their scheduled appointment, to locate their 
designated classroom and follow sign-in procedures. Students must wear full uniform on the 
day. Year 10 lessons will be cancelled for this event – students are only required to attend 
the appointment. 
 
The appointment can be made through the School Interviews program, via a link or QR code 
that will be sent out, through the Compass portal on Thursday 19 May. We ask you book with 
your student’s PLP teacher unless they are fully booked. Please see the table below for buddy 
teachers, of fully booked teachers. 
 

PLP 
group 

Teacher Buddy teacher for fully booked teachers, as they have two 
classes. 

PLP A Catherine Norris  Katie Woodrow and Mitch Asser 

PLP B Samantha Tennant Katie Woodrow and Mitch Asser 

PLP C Cristina Corpuz  

PLP D Catherine Norris Katie Woodrow and Mitch Asser 

PLP E Tracy Moore  

PLP F Ken Thompson  

PLPG Dave Monaghan  

PLP H Alex Kanaris Katie Woodrow and Mitch Asser 

PLP I Samantha Tennant Katie Woodrow and Mitch Asser 

PLP J Caitlin Boyd  

PLP P Alex Kanaris Katie Woodrow and Mitch Asser 

 
 
 
 



 

 

Students who do not attend, for verified reasons, will be required to do a catch-up with Ms. 
Moore on Wednesday 1June 2022.  
 
On behalf of the 2022 PLP teachers,  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,                                                    

                                 
Karen Bond                                                         Tracy Moore 
Principal                                                               Executive Director – Middle Secondary & 
                                                                              PLP Coordinator 
 

 


